
Greeting AGMers, 

The move went smooth and the afternoon cool down has been nice break from the 90’s we’ve been 
seeing lately. Even better news, the AGM vegetation early season sampling is complete, well done Veg 
Crew!  

 

Precipitation is at 8.1” year-to-date and we’ve received 0.29” in June. Where did the rains go? 

 

 

Highlights of Happenings:  

• No mix-ups or sick to report. 
 

• We left HQ VOR at 4.15cm or 962.77 pounds/acre and entered Nighthawk with 1542.27 
pounds/acre or 7.79 cm. 
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Above: Represents Headquarters VOR at exit and Nighthawk VOR upon entry. 

• We removed the collars & pedometers this morning for data download and they’ll redeploy 
tomorrow. 

Desktop Field View: from our office to yours. 

 

HQ Exit NH Entry 



For detailed precipitation data, maps, last year’s updates, scientist bios, and AGM documents, see our 
website: AGM . Remember to send your questions, concerns, and ideas my way and I do my best to have 
them addressed in next week’s email. 

On behalf of the USDA-ARS-Rangeland Resources and Systems Research Unit, I thank you all for your 
continued participation in this project. 

https://www.ars.usda.gov/plains-area/fort-collins-co/center-for-agricultural-resources-research/rangeland-resources-systems-research/docs/range/adaptive-grazing-management/research/

